
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 
 

From: Craig Stephenson, Chief Academic Officer 
   

Date: June 24, 2024 
 

Re: Action Memo 

       July 24, 2024 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request Board amendment for approval of the following staff members for 2024 summer 

employment at J. Harvey Rodgers School to be paid through Title I funds. Prior request stated 

the incorrect guidance counselors for this building.  
 

 

Christa Taylor Nurse Up to 5 days at per diem rate 

Amanda Brice Guidance Counselors Up to 5 days at per diem rate 

 

 


